
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 

SUNDAY MASSES : 6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :        Mon    Mass     5pm       (Convent)  

                Tues    Mass     9.30am     

        Wed     Mass     9.30am    

        Thurs   Mass     9.30am        

        Fri  Comm Service    9.30am         

CONFESSIONS :  1st Sat  of the month at 5pm & other times by appointment 

EUCHARIST  MINISTERS :   

27/5     6pm    J  Sexton,  B  Scott,  F  Meade   

             9am     J  Grimmer,  A  Stubbs,  M  &  P  Morris 

    11am     L  James,  C O’Reilly,  A  Mandarino,  M  Whelan 
 

1/6      6pm     H  McGrath,  S  Bartl,  Z  Burgess 

             9am      T  Duggan, B  Dunne,  M  Noonan,  G  Ryan 

            11am     K  Allen,  R  Delceppo,  J  Lamb ,  S Agostino   

READERS : 
 

27/5    6pm     H  McGrath  &  B  Murphy    9am    A  Meadows  &  J  Smith 

     11am     K  Allen  &  C  Ellingworth 

1/6      6pm     H  Rolfe  &  F  Meade              9am    M  Morris  &  K  Wilson 

                                        11am      P  Wassell  &  T  McKenna 

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
27th  May  2012 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH   NOTICES       

PENTECOST   SUNDAY 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY : 1st  Reading ..  Book of Deuteronomy ..   4:32-34.30-40

                     2nd Reading .. St Paul to Romans  ...   8:14-17 

                     Gospel         ....  Matthew                  ....   28:16-20 



FORMATION  IN  &  REFLECTION  ON  FAITH  for  PARENTS : 

The second of these sessions is on Tuesday May 29th  and then Tuesday June 5th  
@ 7.30pm.  This is, as the title above indicates, an opportunity for parents 
(mothers so far) to reflect on their faith and allow their faith to be formed more 
deeply.     A group of mothers from the school have been preparing these ses-
sions and advertising them for the last several months.  All are welcome. 

Each session will involve some guided quiet time and their input and discussion.  
The sessions will take place in the Church (quiet time) and in the Church foyer 
(input and discussion). 

CONFIRMATION   
will take place this Wednesday 
May 30th at 7pm.     
Bishop Elliott will be celebrating 
confirmation with us.  

  PROJECT  COMPASSION   
DONATIONS—CARITAS :  
        Thank You for the wonderful 
donation of $3,572.50 of which 
$1,232 was contributed by Sacred 
Heart School.  

REMEXIO  BUILDING   
PROJECT EAST TIMOR : 
We raised an amazing amount of $6,034.60 
for use by Fr David for the current building 
project in Remexio.  This amount has been 
contributed by parishioners during Lent.   

YEAR  OF  GRACE  : 

The Bishops of Australia are inviting all Catholics to 
join them in a year of spiritual renewal, a time of 
attention to the Holy Spirit, a time to recognize 
God’s grace in our lives and to encounter Jesus 
afresh.  Prayer cards are available in the foyer. 

CUPPAS’  NEXT  SUNDAY :   
Cuppas’ in the foyer after the  9am 

and 11am Masses next Sunday.    

All welcome! 

CATECHUMENATE  for  CATHOLICS  : 
Over the many years that the Catechumenate has been operating here at Sacred 
Heart, people have frequently said that they wished they had the opportunity to 
understand their faith in an adult way as do the Catechumens. 

So I am proposing over this next year that we have a Catechumenate for those 
who are already Catholics to offer the opportunity for this new appreciation of our 
faith.         The Catechumenate process will be somewhat adapted to fit people 
already baptized and part of the Eucharistic community. 

There are sheets available in the foyer for anyone who is interested.   

If you need more information,  you could speak to Fr Frank, Judy Lamb among 
other members of the parish Catechumenate Group : Tom Duggan, Nonie Ryan, 
John Noonan, Frank Meade or Carol O’Reilly. 



PARISH DINNER :  Friday 15th June in the Mary MacKilllop 

Hall Sandringham Rd @ 7pm. Invitations with all the information can 
be collected in the Church foyer.  ‘Notelets’ are there as well,  to in-
vite friends!!        

PS    WE NEED to have all REPLIES together with money in 
by next week 2nd JUNE.     Thank you.    Enquiries  9598 1511 

PARISH  DINNER  CHOIR :             TODAY Sunday 27th May Practice @ 

Bernadette & Anthony O’Neill’s home, 43 Sandringham Rd, Sandringham at 4pm.... 
Come and join and have some fun, fun! 

Married couples! 

Give yourselves a treat! A whole day 
together to relax, revisit, renew, reju-
venate, recall, reassess, reconnect, 

romance, respond, resource, and re-
kindle your relationship!  

‘R’ Day Marriage Enrichment Day 
June 16th 2012 
$80 per couple 

Contact Karin or Rada for information 
and bookings on 03 9287 5516 

MASS  for  EXPECTANT  MOTHERS 

The Life, Marriage & Family Office warmly 
invite all expectant mothers and their fami-
lies to a Mass for Expectant Mothers.  
The Mass will be celebrated by Archbishop 
Denis Hart at St Patrick's Cathedral on  
Sunday 17th June  at 11.00am.  

       To register, please contact the Life, 
Marriage & Family Office on:     9287 5587 
or lmf@cam.org.au.  You can also register 
online at: www.cam.org.au/

EAST TIMOR RAFFLE:PS Error on Raffle Tickets...15th June not July  

Once again there is a great range of prizes – ten in all, with something for every-
one!! Prizes are listed on the parish website and on notices in the foyer of the 
church and the school.    The raffle will be drawn at the Parish Dinner on 15 June 
and you can choose your prize if you are there.   
Our priority in supporting our twin parish of Remexio is education and the proceeds 
of the raffle pay the salaries of four teachers in the school there.   
Fr David and the people of Remexio really appreciate your generous support of 
them over the years.   

Why not give others a chance to help, too, by taking a book of tick-
ets to sell to friends, family, workmates and neighbours?  
Please return money and tickets (sold or unsold) to the parish by the 9th June.       
Thank you in anticipation  

SOUP  &  CRUSTY BREAD  INVITE:   
The Inter-Church Council  invite you to celebrate Pentecost at 
All Souls Church, @ Noon this Sunday 27th with winter soup, 
crusty bread and cuppa. All welcome....come along... dine with 
friends ! 

mailto:lmf@cam.org.au
http://www.cam.org.au/lifemarriagefamily


THE  SICK :    Russell Eade,   Peter Roberts,  Tony Cooper,   Jenni  North,     Carl 

Scholtz,   Marie Wood,   Andrew Noone,      Laurina  Andrews,  Tom McKenna,  

Fr Adrian Lyons,  Mariette Carey,    Bob Umbers,     Tony Walker,  Max Ager,    

Jim Andrews,   Michael Kein,   Peter Cartwright,  Timothy Simm 

RECENTLY  DECEASED:  Shirley Hobbs,  Josephine  Jones 

ANNIVERSARIES :  Eileen Dart,  Bay Shacklock,  Tom Dea,   Pat Coombe,  

Thelma  Connors,  Joan Leahy 

COLLECTION   COUNTERS :   

THIS WEEK:   Team 7 :  A  Power, K  Wilson,  P  Longshaw,  J  &  G  Smith  

NEXT WEEK:  Team 1 :  D  Keary,  P  McAleer,  T  McKenna,  W  Tench,  F  Owens  
 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :   

     27/5           A  Moran  &  G  Griffiths            Flowers   :        Kym Hardeman 

      3/6            M  Buxton  &  W  Ashcroft         Flowers   :        Doreen Mitchell 

CHURCH  TEA/COFFEE TEAM:    

     3  June         9am       Doreen Mitchell  &   Anne Moran 

                         11am       Rita O’Toole  &   Marie Davis 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 


